
From: Roush, Pam S <Pam.S.Roush@wv.gov>  
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 3:42 PM 
To: Woodcock, Regina K <Regina.K.Woodcock@wv.gov>; Judy, Debra A <Debra.A.Judy@wv.gov>; Beard, 
Stephanie N <Stephanie.N.Beard@wv.gov>; Rispress, Susan K <Susan.K.Rispress@wv.gov>; Neal, Jo A 
<Jo.A.Neal@wv.gov> 
Subject: FW: [External] Services in Child Care 
Importance: High 
 
Just sent this – had phone call with someone and realized that our early SC sessions, we said no service 
in childcare – so just wanted to get info out to let folks know they need to check in and find out what is 
happening – plus follow the TA Bulletin.  
 
Pam 
 
From: dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov>  
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 3:38 PM 
Subject: [External] Services in Child Care 
Importance: High 
 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify sender. 

Hello everyone,  
 
I want to let you know that the WVBTT  COVID-19 training sessions have changed a bit regarding 
providing services in childcare. Please know that we are now instructing everyone that service 
professionals must talk with each childcare setting and find out if they are accepting any other service 
providers into their childcare setting.  Childcare centers are at various stages and everyone must check 
in to see what is happening with each center.  So, if a WVBTT practitioner had an authorization to 
provide services in childcare prior to COVID-19, they could have that same authorization after July 1, 
assuming that the family has given permission.   
 
Of course we also want you to remember that we have a TA Bulletin from last August that reflects the 
importance of a coordinated approach to identify the need to support childcare providers. Please be 
sure your teams are always following that TA Bulletin.  The TA Bulletin says that there must always be 
some type of service for a family, even when services are provided to support childcare.  
 
If you have questions, please let me know!  pam.s.roush@wv.gov  
 
Thank you! 
 
Pam 
 
Pam Roush, Director 
WV Birth to Three 
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